
ROVER PIPELINE INFORMATION

What we’ve 
heard?

What do we 
know?

What do we 
NOT know?

Other neighboring counties 
are receiving encouraging 

financial projections from the 
Rover Pipeline.

We will communicate 
facts and be transparent 

when we have facts to 
communicate. 

We do not know specific 
amounts that the district will 
be receiving from the Rover 

pipeline. 

 
The educational needs of our 
students have not changed.

Past information regarding 
money from the pipeline has 

been unpredictable. 

 
The facility needs of the 

district have not changed.

We do not know how this 
situation will impact future 

state funding. 
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